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28/06/2024  22:08:462024/0993/P APP Ross Ford Please do not destroy any part of the Phoenix garden.

28/06/2024  12:18:512024/0993/P OBJ S Herceg The plans for this building are out of all proportions of the listed building, why even bother listing buildings if 

this is what be done to them? It would lose all the internal features and be reduced to nothing more than 

external decoration.

And this huge edifice would block the sun from Giles Churchyard, the playground, the gardens, and the flats 

below, which already struggle with minimal light, this would make the area dark most of the time.

Also the adjacent streets are residential and will be badly overlooked. The back streets aren’t just service 

roads, people live here. What about the noise and congestion from vans and trucks servicing a ten floor hotel 

restaurant complex?

This is a hotel that would be better suited to somewhere like Leicester Sq, not here, it’s too large and the 

wrong location.
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